Latin/Greek Institute 365 Fifth Avenue New York, NY 10016





Application for Partial Tuition Scholarship: 2015

This application and all supporting materials must reach our office by April 1, 2015.

The Latin/Greek Institute has two modest funds from which it can grant partial tuition scholarships to exceptionally promising and needy candidates: the Floyd L. Moreland Scholarship Fund and the Christina M. Dunkle Memorial Fund. Assistance is granted for *partial* payment of tuition alone.

These awards are administered by the City University of New York but are made possible by private contributions from friends and previous students of the Latin/Greek Institute. Since the funds are indeed limited, only the most needy candidates are asked to apply.

Please read the attached *Checklist for Scholarship Applications* before filing this form. All applicants for financial aid must send a copy of both undergraduate and graduate transcripts. In addition, we must receive, under separate cover, a letter of recommendation from an instructor who knows the applicant well and can attest to the applicant's seriousness of purpose, ability to work under pressure, and ability to complete a project even under challenging conditions.

Name
Address
Telephone
•
Are you receiving financial aid at the present time?How much?
For how long?Have you applied for any other financial aid this summer?
If so, where?
According to the information you have received, how much tuition will you have to pay if you attend
the Institute this summer?
How much financial assistance will you need?

On a separate sheet of paper, please describe in detail your reasons for seeking financial aid. A clear statement of your financial situation will be helpful. If your grades (particularly in language courses) do not accurately reflect your academic ability, please explain.

Checklist for Scholarship Applications:

1) Please ensure that the following materials are enclosed with your application:
\square undergraduate transcripts
\square graduate transcripts
$\hfill \square$ a detailed explanation of why financial aid is being sought
$\hfill \Box$ your application to the Latin/Greek Institute
2) Please ensure that a letter of recommendation is sent by April 1, 2015 from an instructor who knows you well and can attest to your abilities, seriousness, and resilience.

N.B. Please bear in mind that the very limited funds available for LGI partial tuition scholarships come from donations made by previous LGI students.

We ask that recipients of financial assistance consider repaying the LGI Scholarship Fund, in whole or in part, as soon as their financial situations improve. This will replenish the Fund so that others can benefit from it.

This application for financial aid must be accompanied by the application for admission to the Latin/Greek Institute (if it has not already submitted). Both applications, with all materials and supporting documents, must reach the office by April 1, 2015.